
SUTTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

July 2, 2008 

MINUTES 

Approved: _________________ 
 

Not Present:   

Mark Briggs, Chair, Joyce Smith, Co-Chair, Francis Gatto, Daniel Rice, Jack Sheehan 

 Staff:    Wanda M. Bien, Secretary 

  Brandon Faneuf, Consultant 

 

NEW BUSINESS  
 None at this time 

 

CONTINUATIONS 

48 Griggs Road 

DEP#303-0663 
48 Griggs Road was not opened but continued to the July 16, 2008 meeting.   

The project consists of the applicant proposes to raze and rebuild an existing two bedroom SFH with 

attached garage, install a new well and upgrade and existing sewage disposal system within the 100’ 

BZ to a BVW. 

Not Present:  Sean Hale, LEC Env. Consultants, William Fox, applicant for Estates of Lois Jean White 

 S. Hale continued, with the applicant’s permission, to July 16, 2008. 

 

66 Wilderness Road 

DEP#303-06 
66 Wilderness Road was not opened but continued to July 16, 2008.   

The project consists of construction of a new single family house, new accessory lake building and 

their associated grading and utilities, repair and raise existing retaining wall 18 inches along lake front. 

Not Present: Mark Allen, Allen Engineering, Michael & Judy Dunne, owners.   

 M. Allen continued, with the applicant’s permission to July 16, 2008. 

 

 

BOARD BUSINESS        
  All Board Business was continued to July 16, 2008. 

 

 

Minutes    

 Were continued to July 16, 2008 

 

No meeting held.  

 


